



55 Driftwood Drive Kitchener, Ontario N2N 3A2 519-571-9200 • stmark@rogers.com

February 2021

An Important Message to Parents regarding the **Sacrament of Confirmation**

for students in Grade 7 (and any Grade 8's who missed in 2020)

Dear Parents & Guardians:

We hope that this letter finds you and your family in good health and coping with all of the adjustments that we've all had to make in the last year.

If you would like to have your child receive the Sacrament of Confirmation this Spring, we ask you to please enroll your child by completing the form found on the next page and emailing it to St. Mark's Parish* at stmark@rogers.com no later than February 28th.

PROPOSED DATE FOR CONFIRMATION:

Saturday, May 29, 2021 (9:30 AM, 11:00 AM, 1:30 PM)

Please note that additional dates or times may need to be added if there are still significant restrictions on social gatherings at that time.

Once everyone has enrolled and we have each family's email address, we will email you with details regarding sacramental preparation for your child.

Until then, peace be with you,

Fr. Steve Murrin
Pastor
St. Mark Parish

^{*} If you are not able to fill in the form electronically, please feel free to fill it out on paper and take a photo of it – you can then attach the photo to an email and submit it that way. If you cannot attach it to an email, please feel free to simply type the required information into the body of an email. If you require assistance, please email the parish and Pam can assist you.

2021 ENROLLMENT FORM



Please note that additional dates or times may need to be added if there are still significant restrictions on social gatherings at that time.

CHILD'S LAST NAME:				
CHILD'S FIRST AND MIDDLE NAMES:				
DATE OF BIRTH (MONTH, DAY, YEAR):				
SCHOOL:	_ TEACHER:		GRADE:	
HOME ADDRESS:				
CITY: POSTAL CODE	:	DAYTIME PHONE: TO	REACH: MOM	□ DAD
FATHER'S FULL NAME:				
MOTHER'S FULL NAME (INCLUDE MAIDEN)	<u>:</u>			
PARENT'S E-MAIL:				□ DAD
Has Candidate received First Eucharist?	? □ Yes □	No		
My Child has been baptized: □ Cath	olic □ *Non-0	Catholic		
DATE OF BAPTISM:				
CHURCH OF BAPTISM:NAME OF CH				JTRY

We are required to send notification of your child's Confirmation to the church where they were baptized. Therefore it is very important that we have the <u>correct name and mailing address of that church</u>. If your child's certificate is in a language other than English, please provide a clearly written translation along with the photocopy.

When submitting this form to the <u>church</u>, please also attach a <u>PHOTOCOPY</u> or <u>PHOTO</u> of your child's <u>BAPTISM CERTIFICATE</u>. Both this form and the certificate of baptism should be emailed to St. Mark Church at <u>stmark@rogers.com</u> no later than Feb. 28, 2021. *Please <u>do not</u> send these forms to the school*.